
We are excited to announce the launch of a new online teacher training
resource:






Supporting the Complex Needs of Children with Genetic
Syndromes in Educational Practice



Join our free online

webinar Monday 13th
March 2023

3.45pm – 5.15pm



You will hear about:
•The aims and development of the resource

•How to access and use the resource 
And you will have the opportunity to ask questions to the

research team 



If you're interested in attending, please scan the QR code or use the link below to register
https://tinyurl.com/5n7ew2y3
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